

## Fenway Community Development Corporation

Improving Lives and Building Community

CITY CLERKS OFFICE
2025 MAR 20 P 12: 35

BOSTON, MA

Hon. Mayor Michelle Wu Mayor's Office 1 City Hall Plaza Boston, MA 02201

Re: Resignation from Boston Groundwater Trust

Dear Madame Mayor,

It is with regret that I must tender my resignation as the Fenway Community Development Corporation's representative on the Boston Groundwater Trust. It has been my pleasure to work with you and a number of talented individuals from your administration, as well as dedicated volunteers from other Boston neighborhoods while serving as a Trustee.

Thank you for the opportunity to give back, in some small way, to the City.

Sincerely,

Nick Pittman

cc:

Alex Geourntas, City Clerk, alex.geourntas@boston.gov John Paul Gervais, Stakeholder Engagement Manager, Mayor's Office, johnpaul.gervais@boston.gov Christian Simonelli, BGwT Executive Director, csimonelli@bgwt.org